From: Nobby. [mailt

Sent: 12 May 2018 22:38

To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk>; planning@shepway.gov.uk
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254

Dear Sir or Madame

| am against the proposed building on Prince's Parade but if that goes ahead then | can see no good
reason to also spoil the Royal Military Canal with a new road.

Regards

Andrew Massey
Local resident.





